NG g

£t

4.
s 4
Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

REGION 1
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF THE CITY OF BATAC

(5
ot

Advisory No. 0 L 2025
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In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

FORUM WITH SCHOOL HEADS AND SCHOOL PARENT-TEACHERS
PRESIDENTS

The Area 4, District 17 of Zonta Club of [locos Norte will conduct a forum with
the mission of “Building a Better World for Women and Girls” on September 4, 2025
at 9:00 a.m. at the Schools Division Office, Conference Hall, City of Batac, Ilocos
Norte.

Participants to the activity are the public and private school heads and the
SPTA Presidents in the division. Participants are advised to be at the venue on time.

Attached is the invitation for reference.

For information and guidance.
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Asuncion Street, 16-S Quiling Sur,

City of Batac, llocos Norte

Telephone No.: (077) 677-1993
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OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

11 August 2025

bd[S] SDCB RECORDS UNIT
ﬁ 2512261
MR. ANSELMO R. ALUDINO
Schools Division Superintendent
Schools Division of the City of Batac

City of Batac, llocos Norte

Sir:

Please be informed that the Area 4, District 17 of Zonta Club of llocos Norte
made a courtesy call in my office and presented the Zonta International mission of
“Building a Better World for Women and Giris.”

As a manifestation of the Zonta Club’s mission, the group requested the conduct of
a forum with the school heads of elementary and secondary schools and
their respective Parent-Teacher Associations of the City Schools Division of
the City of Batac. The topics to be discussed are the following:

a) Republic Act No. 10627 or the Anti-Bullying Act of 2013; and
b) Republic Act. No. 10175 or the Cybercrime Prevention Act of 2012

In support to the said undertaking, kindly disseminate this activity to the concemed
participants and provide the venue, sound system, and digital equipment for the
PowerPoint presentations during the forum to be conducted on September 4,
2025 at 9:00 in the morning.

Should you have any clarifications, you may contact the School Board Secretariat,
Mr. Marlon F. Soria at Landline No. (077) 774-2546 and Mobile No. (0917) 852-
5064.

Thank ybu for your favorable action.

Sincerely,

MARK CHRISTIAN RKEE” R. CHUA

City Mayor
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